ADVISORY FOR TOURISTS

There has been a significant increase in the number of theft cases with Indian tourists
visiting Switzerland during the summer holiday season. In most cases, the tourists are being
targeted for cash and other valuable items, However, in some cases, the passports and other
travel documents are also taken away which leaves the tourists stranded without any valid
identity proof.

In this regard, the tourists coming from India are advised to stay vigilant and take care of
their belongings and travel documents while using public transports and during sightseeing
in Switzerland.

In case of emergency arising out of theft of travel document, the following may be
contacted:

Embassy of India, Berne

Address: Kirchenfeldstrasse 28, CH-3005 Berne.
E-mail: consl.berne@mea.gov.in

Emergency contact Number: +41-766996224
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